
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday March 15, 2019 

STUDENTS - BEGINNING TODAY YOU WILL NEED A PASS TO COME INTO THE LIBRARY DURING THE LUNCH SHIFTS. 
AS ALWAYS, YOU MUST ALSO HAVE A CURRENT NORTHWOOD STUDENT ID. THANKS FOR YOUR COOPERATION! 

 
LEADERS ARE POPPING UP EVERYWHERE! Monday begins Student Council Week. Applications for 
Student Council are located in the door of room 3F. Applications are due Friday, March 22.  Be a leader 
and join Student Council.  
To show our spirit and to celebrate STUCO Week, Monday’s Dress up day is LEADERS ARE POPPING UP 

EVERYWHERE...in IRELAND. Wear your Irish Green.  
 
The Blanchard Elementary PTA will be sponsoring a talent show (Night of the Stars) on Friday, April 12th 
@ 6pm. The contest will be for Pre K through 12th grade. Please see Ms. Stewart to pick up an entry form 
with more information.  
 

Spanish Club will be selling bracelets, called pulseras, during both lunch shifts. Spanish Club 
members will be selling them individually as well. The Pulseras cost $5 and all money is used to 
help employ nearly 200 artists in Nicaragua. Proceeds are also invested to create lasting change 
in Central American communities through secondary education, university scholarships, housing 
programs, healthcare, workers' rights advocacy, gender equality, funding for environmental 
initiatives, and more. Pulseras will be on sale starting March 11th through the 22nd 
 
Senior Survivors.....Your March Challenge is out.  See the hallways for your next challenge  and to see who 
made the cut---On March 17th you must work at Saint Pius from 11:00-1:00 serving food.  WHO WILL BE 
THE SENIOR SURVIVOR......it's almost over! 
 
Would like to earn while you learn?  Please see Mrs. King in room 302 if you are interested in being in 
DECA next year.  DECA REQUIREMENTS:  Must be at least 16 yrs of age, employed by 1st day of school, work 
at least 15 hours a week, have transportation to and from employment, must maintain employment for 
entire school year to earn a minimum of 540 paid hours. 
 
Attention Spirited Falcons-- Are you interested in being a part of the Game Day Varsity cheerleading 
squad for the 2019-2020 school year? Try-outs are coming up on April 12. Please stop by room 303 to get 
a try-out packet. All forms and fees are due by 3:45 p.m. on Thursday, March 21. Please see Mrs. 
Galambos for more information. 
 
PROM TIME IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER! Make sure to take care of all of your fees before the tickets 

go on sale. You must have all fees paid to be able to purchase tickets to Prom. More information will be 

available in the near future.  

 

 

REMEMBER STUDENTS: (insert inspiring quote here) 

And now for the Joke of the Day: (announcer’s choice) 


